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JPS POWER OUTAGE TO DISRUPT  

WATER SUPPLY IN SECTIONS OF ST JAMES 

 

The National Water Commission (NWC) is advising that some customers in St James 

will be without water on Saturday October 22, 2022, between the hours of 9:00 am 

5:00 pm due to planned JPS power outage.   

 

Areas to be affected include Coral Gardens, Torado Heights, Hatfield, Flower Hill, 

Rhyne Park, Spot Valley, Cornwall, Mt Zion, Palmyra, Barrett Town and Saigon. 

 

The NWC regrets any inconvenience this may cause and urges customers to store water 

for use during the outlined period. 

 

-END- 

 


